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NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETINGS

COMMUNITY COLLEGES
OF SPOKANE

[Filed February 18, 2022, 1:58 p.m.]

The board of trustees of Washington State Community College Dis-
trict 17 (Community Colleges of Spokane) has changed the location of 
the regular meeting on Tuesday, March 15, 2022.

The meeting will take place in-person in the Lodge Building, 3305 
West Whistalks Way, Spokane, WA. The meeting will also be available 
via Zoom.

If you need further information, contact Cathy Wells, Community 
Colleges of Spokane, 501 North Riverpoint Boulevard, Spokane, WA 
99217, phone 509-434-5006, fax 509-434-5025, email 
Cathy.Wells@ccs.spokane.edu.
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